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Thank you for consulting Transport for London (TfL). I can confirm that we do not wish to
comment on the pre-submission draft
Best wishes
Richard Carr
Richard Carr I Principal Planner - Spatial Planning (He/Him/His)
TfL Planning, Transport for London
E: richardcarr@tfl.gov.uk

I work part time and so there may be a short delay in responding to emails
TfL Spatial Planning is committed to equity, diversity and inclusion and we strive to ensure that Londoners are
fully represented in the planning process
For more information regarding TfL Spatial Planning, including TfL’s Transport assessment best
practice guidance and pre-application advice please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-
construction/planning-applications/pre-application-services

From: MWLP@kent.gov.uk <MWLP@kent.gov.uk> 
Sent: 17 January 2024 12:51
Subject: Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-2039 - Regulation
19 Public Consultation January 2024

Minerals and Waste Planning Policy
Planning Applications Group

Invicta House
Maidstone

Kent
ME14 1XX

Tel: 03000 422370
Website: www.kent.gov.uk/planning

Email: mwlp@kent.gov.uk
Dear Sir/Madam,
Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39
Pre-Submission Draft (Regulation 19) Public Consultation
The Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan sets out the strategy for the sustainable
management of Kent’s waste and supply of minerals and is the primary element of
the development plan for Kent against which planning applications and appeals for
minerals and waste development in Kent will be determined.
Once adopted, the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39 will update the
adopted Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2013-30 (as amended by the Early
Partial Review (2020)). The County Council is now seeking views on the
soundness and legal compliance of the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals
and Waste Local Plan 2024-39.
The consultation is being carried out under Regulation 19 of the Town and
Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 and is an
opportunity to comment on the document before it is submitted to the Secretary of






